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November 14, 2022

The Honorable Carl Hyde
Supervisor

Town of Bethany

10510 Bethany Center Road
East Bethany, NY 14054

Re: Town of Bethany
Project No. 19136
Water District No. 5

Dear Supervisor Hyde:

Thank you for your application to the NYS Water Infrastructure Improvement (WIIA) grant
program. | regret to inform you that your community’s project was not selected to receive an
award during this round.

Your application was deemed acceptable but unfortunately there was not enough funding
available to reach the project.

However, please note that your community may reapply for a WIIA grant in a future round of
the program. If you would like to list your project on the 2024 SRF Intended Use Plan for
financial assistance through EFC, please submit a listing form via EFC's website.

We appreciate your interest in the WIIA program. if you have any questions, please reach out
to nyswatergrants@efc.ny.qov and reference your project number and WIIA in the subject
line.

Sincerely,

LA S ZE

David S. Phillips., P.E.
Chief, Design Section
Bureau of Water Supply Protection

cc.: Municipal Solutions Inc, Matthew Smith, Associate
Clark Patterson Lee, Eric Wies, P.E.
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